
May 24, 2022 
 

Texas General Land Office 
1700 North Congress Avenue 
Austin, TX  78701-1495 
 

      Since September of 2018, the City of Angleton has been a participant 
of the Brazoria County Hazard Mitigation Action Plan. The City has updated 
our section of the plan in keeping with changes in the City and reassessed 
priorities. The plan is due to be updated in 2023.  
 
 Currently, the City is electing to develop a Mitigation Action Plan 
independent of the County plan that will become effective when the current 
plan expires. Stakeholders and partners will be Angleton Independent School 
District and Angleton Drainage District.  It is in the Cities best interest, in 
addition to maintaining our long partnership with Brazoria County, to be able 
plan better for our residents in the city limits.    
 
 We appreciate the Houston-Galveston Area Council and the Texas 
General Land Office on this planning project. 
  
  

 Sincerely, 
   
  
  
  
 Jason Perez 
 Mayor 
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